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December 22: Grad student conference 
Forwarded on behalf of Charlotte Sheridan 
 
On behalf of Charlotte Sheridan: 
Please forward the link below to your graduate students as a professional development 
opportunity. 
Thank you, 
 
Lora Baliukas 
The URL below links to a special conference for graduate students and TAs being held 
this summer at University of Toronto right before the STLHE conference.  The deadline 
for proposals is January 15th. 
Jill 
 
 http://www.teaching.utoronto.ca/conference2010/ 
 


